
 

 

THE CHILDREN’S BOOK COUNCIL OF AUSTRALIA 
(VICTORIAN BRANCH) INC. 
ABN  49 659 828 173     REGISTERED ASSOCIATION A0014226Y 
T: 1300 360 436 
F: 1300 727 990 
E: vic@cbca.org.au 
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The Children’s Book Council of Australia, Awards Foundation Donor List:  
Benefactors:  ($20,000 or more) Scholastic Australia - Allen & Unwin Australia - Laurie Copping OAM (in 
memoriam) – Maurice Saxby AM - Thyne Reid Trust No. 1 
Major Donors:  ($5,000 or more) Australia Post - Jill Bruce - Sandy Campbell - CBCA NSW Branch – 
CBCA WA Branch - - ERA Publications –- Five Mile Press - Libby Gleeson AM - Bob Graham - Hachette 
Children’s Books Australia - Hardie Grant Egmont - Harper Collins Publishers Australia - Ipswich District 
Teacher-Librarians Network – The James N Kirby Foundation - Kinross-Wolaroi School - Koala Books - The 
Library Board of Queensland -) – Robin Morrow - Angela Namoi - The Northern Territory Government -- 
Parents & Boys of Sydney Grammar Edgecliff Prep - Penguin Books (Australia) - - Random House Australia 
- Emily Rodda (Jennifer Rowe) –- Gillian Rubenstein - SA Dept of the Arts & Cultural Development – Myrtle 
Spiers - Cathy Tasker - University of Queensland Press - Julie Vivas - Walker Books Australia - Margaret 
Wild - - Sue Williams 
In memoriam donations:  Jean Chapman - Max Fatchen - Beryl Moncrieff Matthews - Jill Midolo - Jan 
Ormerod - Eve Pownall - Marion E Robertson - Gregory Rogers - Cassandra Weddell - Maisie Williams, 
Garah, NSW  
Donations to the CBCA Awards Foundation are tax deductible and can be sent to:  
PO Box 172, Blackheath NSW 2785   

 

Bookshop  

CBCA Vic member discount 
 

The Children's Book Council of Australia (Victorian Branch) Inc. (CBCA Vic.) is a not for profit, 

volunteer run, organisation which aims to engage the community with literature for young 

Australians.  Our objectives include fostering young people’s enjoyment of reading and developing 

an awareness of quality children’s literature.  The annual CBCA Book of the Year Awards, 

established in 1946, are administered by the CBCA Awards Foundation. 

 

As a Bookseller, would you be interested in providing CBCA Vic. members, on presentation of their 

current membership card, a discount on books purchased from your store? 

 

Participating bookshops will be noted on our website and in our newsletter which is distributed to 

over 550 members and 250+ non members.  Bookshops which are members of CBCA Vic will also 

have a link from the CBCA Vic website through to their store. 

 

If you agree to offer CBCA members 10% discount (or more) on books from your store please 

complete the details below: 

 

Book shop name: ______________________________________________________  

 

Manager’s name: ________________________ Signed:  _____________________ 

 

Contact details:  T:  _____________________ E:  __________________________ 

 

Discount to members:  ______  % 

 

Your support of the Victorian branch and promotion of children’s literature is much appreciated. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Christine C Oughtred Christine C Oughtred Christine C Oughtred Christine C Oughtred     
President 

 
 


